
Your Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) has been selected for an “Unusual Enrollment History 
Review” because you have received Federal Pell Grants at multiple schools during the past three academic 
years. Eureka College is responsible for conducting this review to ensure that Pell funds are being used for 
educational purposes, and that you are making progress towards your degree. The law requires the College 
obtain this information before awarding Federal Aid. 

Submit the items below to the Office of Financial Aid: 
1. Complete Enrollment History (below)

Submit the items below to the Admissions Office: 
1. Official transcript from all prior colleges
2. Request a transcript evaluation from your Admission Counselor

Academic Year College(s) Attended Date(s) Attended Credit Earned Yes or No 

___________________________________   __________________________ 
Applicant/Student Signature                     Date 

Submit all required documentation to: 
Office of Financial Aid 
Eureka College 
300 E. College 
Eureka, IL 61530 
FAX: 309-467-6897 
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NOTE: If you responded “No” to “Credit Earned” for any institution, submit a typed statement explaining the 
reason why you failed to earn credit. Attach documentation that supports your statement.
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